

Kirkcaldy Street Pastors'

SC046323

Spring Newsletter

He has risen !!!! Easter blessings to all



A Commissioning Service is to take place next month (May) in North Church Cowdenbeath. As arrangements take

Suzie on patrol at Kirkcaldv Rail Station and as Rail Pastor on Fife train

shape for this memorable occasion, I asked one of our Street Pastors – Suzie Anderson from Thornton, to reflect on her first year as a Street Pastor

MY FIRST YEAR

I have enjoyed my first year as a Street Pastor very much. It has been very interesting and rewarding and certainly an honour and privilege. I hope and trust I have been a help in some way to the many people I have met during my first year and also caring and listening and just being there for them as Jesus

would do. I've had many different times while being out – funny, sad and encouraging but I have to say that without Jesus, prayer support and my colleagues, I would have been unable to do it! Looking forward to what the next year may bring

.....

STATS FOR MARCH - Three patrols











11 pairs of slippers handed out
4 persons assisted with transport
6 drinks handed out
7 individuals signposted to helpful
agencies

- 13 lollipops distributed
- 6 spiritual conversations and
- 8 people prayed for on the streets

WEEKLY PRAYER

Please contact Mary Speirs if you would like to be placed on the email list to receive our post patrol weekly prayer diaries which include details of what and who to pray for <u>Email speirs.j@btinternet.com</u>

Excerpt from Prayer Diary 18th March

"After praying together, we started the patrol along the High Street and soon met up with a soldier who was home on leave from Syria for a few weeks. He had been a rebel teenager and decided to turn his life around and join the army. He related that he had been on the front-line recently and was humbled by the gratitude of the Syrian people as he shared food and water with them. He had tried to help a young boy who was caught in the cross fire but he was unable to save him. He eventually returned the body of the boy to his family. An amazing young man, in his 20's who had seen the devastating effects of war, he will be returning to Syria soon. We offered to pray for him and encouraged him, hugged him and shook his hand. "

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2017

STREET PASTOR ROTA MAY

SATURDAYS		MAY	
6TH	13TH	20TH	27TH
Graham	Phyllis	Commissioning	Wilma
Aileen	Heather	Cowdenbeath for	Catherine
Laura	Jimmy	Fife Trainees	Suzie

KSP MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING

St Bryce Kirk, 7.00 pm. on Tuesday 25th April 2017

Multi Media Group Meeting – St Bryce Kirk 6.15 pm on Tuesday 18th April 2017

Rail Pastor/Street Pastor – Fife Co-ordinators' Meeting – Monday 24th April - Holiday Express Inn Dunfermline 7 pm

Prayer Meeting – Thursday 4th May 7 pm at North Church Cowdenbeath.

Joint commissioning Service – North Church, Cowdenbeath –Saturday 20th May - NEW TIME OF 2.30 pm



If your church or organization would like us to come along and speak about Street Pastors/Rail pastors please contact me:

Home 01333 350 365 Mobile 07914936850

Street Pastors Mobile 07580949627 Email: <u>kirkcaldy@streetpastors.org.uk</u>

Donations to mydonate.bt.com

VERSE FOR SPRING (NIV)

See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? I am making a way in the wilderness and streams in the wasteland. (Isaiah 43:19)

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Phyllis Duncan, Co-ordinator, Kirkcaldy Street Pastors.